
 

 

NABH/Notification/2021/9566                                                                   December 08, 2021 

 

BEWARE OF FRAUDULANT AND FAKE PERSONEL AND EMAIL IDS 

 

It has come to the notice of NABH that certain misleading email IDs are created in the name 

of NABH and personnel are calling and approaching the hospitals for payments on behalf 

of NABH in certain bank accounts. 

 

Please note that NABH does not ask any Health Care organization to make any 

payment in bank account directly. All the payments are to be made and updated 

through HOPE portal only. 

 

Health care Organizations are encouraged to report any such incidents to NABH 

Secretariat immediately. NABH will soon be initiating legal action for the same. 

 
          Thanking you, 
 
          Sincerely yours, 

      
       (Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
       CEO-NABH 


